
You don't often get email from scottta26@gmail.com. Learn why this is important

From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Martinez, Jacquelynn
Subject: FW: Modernizing Public Defender Caseload
Date: Friday, September 27, 2024 2:11:14 PM
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Subject: Modernizing Public Defender Caseload
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Hello,
 
I want to convey my support for modernizing public defenders caseload and protecting the 6th
amendment in Washington State. Public defenders protect our most vulnerable people eh on
deserve to have an attorney that isn’t worked to the bone. Please let me know if you need any
additional information. 

Thanks,
 
Scott Anderson
scottta26@gmail.com
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